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So much has happened since our last newsletter!

In February we talked about Vietnam and celebrated the
Lunar New Year with Dragon and Lion Dance
Performances. We then talked about the rest of the
countries where we are all from. We played games such
as “patintero’ from the Philippines, 'ice hockey' from
Canada and did our own 'Tour de France'. We made

various objects from different countries such as

the children. We see children become more mature

physically and emotionally, becoming more confident and
independent, connecting more to their environment and

necklace and rain sticks from Nigeria, clogs from the

- with their peers.
Over time, we have
seen children
become more
involved, out-going
and engaged in
most of the
activities.

For the last few

Netherlands, crowns and torches from the USA's Statue
of Liberty, Alpine hats from Germany and traditional fan
and barrel drum from Korea. We also made crafts such

weeks, we will move on to "Our Fantastic Future" in
which we will talk about the Earth; looking at the
different landscapes and learning to respect and take
care of the earth. We will do activities that will lead to
environmental awareness such as a nature walk, recycling
and growing seeds/plants. Towards the end of the year,
we will also talk about the changes for the next school
year; preparing children that will move to Big Kids and

as temples from Israel, mandalas from
India, double decker buses from England
and a lot morel

We also talked about Easter; we made
birds and nests, we decorated and
painted eggs and had an easter egg hunt
which was so much funl

Towards the end of the second term, we

—talking about children who will move to a
|different school/country.
R

have seen a lot of improvement from all
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Talking about
EASTER
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International Day

The best way to end our topic about My & = @ ==
Wonderful World! It was a great day ‘
showcasing the different countries where me [ : )
and my friends are from. Both parents and )
children had fun getting to know the countries
through beautiful pictures, objects/symbols,
games and traditional foods!
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As the school year is nearly over, we would like to thank all of you for entrusting your child to us and for the good
relationships we have had.

Goodbye's are not always easy but to those who are leaving at the end of the year, we wish them all good luck with
their move to the Big Kids. And to those who will stay, we look forward to seeing you again in August!

Our last day in Smartkids will be on the 20th of June and the new school year starts on the 20th of August. We will
have a Year-End Party in June. Information about the party will be posted soon.

Have a great summer break!

Yellow Group Team: Ms. Milette, Ms. Dai Trang, Ms. Nhung, Ms. Minh Trang



